

908.994.8249 908.994.8292 (Fax)

April 10, 2020

Fengsuo Zhou President **Humanitarian China** 670 N 7th St, Apt 3 Newark NJ 07107



Dear Fengsuo,

Thank you for your thoughtful gift of 100 N95 masks and 50 KN95 masks. Your gift will be used to protect our first responders, doctors, and nurses while they care for our patients. Your generosity and kindness lift spirits, renew hope, and provide strength during this difficult time.

The health and safety of our patients, staff and community remain our highest priority. Trinitas serves as a critical lifeline for the thousands of people in the greater Elizabeth area, including those that are vulnerable and poor. As coronavirus concerns escalate, Trinitas Regional Medical Center remains agile in responding to this crisis. With an increasing number of patients coming in for testing and treatment, and NJ being second highest in number of patients after NY, we assure you that we are doing everything in our power to halt the spread and keep our community safe.

Thank you again for your generosity. We are particularly grateful for your support in these challenging` times.

Nadine Brechner

Chief Development Officer & Vice President

Ndere

If your generous donation is goods intended for use in Trinitas, please note that in accepting your donation, our Hospital will check the quality of all donated goods and verify their proper usage. We release all our generous donors, and their vendors and affiliates, of all liability from all manner of action, debts, accounts, actions, contracts, claims, demands for damages, loss or injury to persons or property which may be sustained while using these donated goods.

P.S. Your gift is 100% tax deductible. Please save this letter for your tax purposes to confirm that your gift supports the Trinitas Health Foundation and that you received no goods or services in exchange for your contribution.